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ISSUE: MASK MANDATE 

The end of the ‘business mask mandate’ is long overdue. But it is absolutely outrageous that Governor
Hochul is extending her mask mandate for school children, with no established off-ramp. The public
deserves to know which metrics and so-called science her administration used to make this misguided
decision.

At a time when restrictions across our country and the entire world are being dropped, New Yorkers are
desperate for the same. They are desperate for leadership, desperate for checks and balances. This
Governor and the Democrat-led legislature are providing NONE of the above and instead adding layers of
more frustrations to New Yorkers.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/robert-g-ortt
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/mask-mandate


My Republican colleagues and I have fought against these mandates for years, and will continue to do so
until every single unconstitutional mandate is lifted.
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